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                                                                                                  Things Spring Up!
It has been a fun and productive winter here at Panorama 

Elementary, and we look forward to an amazing spring as well! 
Our students continue to demonstrate a CARE-ing approach 
to school, showing courtesy, achievement and responsibility 
for everyone! They have also shown excellent growth in their 
districtwide and schoolwide assessments and demonstrate how 
they are in charge of their learning each and every day!

Our students and families have been involved in many 
wonderful activities here at school that have included our weekly 

Monday morning assemblies, Funky Friday, Scholastic Book Fair, Walkthrough 
California and Ancient History in-school assemblies, an amazing performance 
by our VAPA students and our theater students performing The Aristocats at 
Orange High School’s theater! And we must mention a wonderful celebration 
for “Read Across America Day/Week.” Yet there is still more on the horizon this 
spring, including our Spring Carnival for our students as well as state testing 
beginning at the end of April. Not only this, but Panorama is also competing 
again in the Foundation Games and has already began practicing every Monday 
and Friday, with many competitors already signed up to keep the Panorama 
spirit alive!

We are very proud of our children, their support from home and our 
teachers’ tireless efforts to make Panorama the school it is. “It takes us all!”

Jeremy Mortensen
Principal


